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09/11/2022  14:12:182022/4555/P COMMNT Alex Alexander We own a property a few doors down on The Mount. We are concerned about any building work that requires 

excavation on this street for a number of reasons:

1) Our building recently suffered collapsed drains due to subsidence and instability of the surrounding ground 

area. this has totalled hundreds of thousands in insurance claims so far.

2) Heath Street, directly opposite the proposed site, had substantial subsidence about 15 years ago, which 

caused major disruption and building works to try to correct.

3) There was substantial flooding on The Mount last year, affecting many of the properties on The Mount, 

including our own, and we worry that any further excavation in the area will exacerbate flood risk.

Please can these issues be carefully considered regarding this application.

Regards.
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